
July 8, 2018

Dear Wylie Coyote,

Thank you for volunteering at the 2018 Saddleback Cub Scout Day Camp.  On behalf of all the 
key staff, I would like to say thank you for being a part of Day Camp and making it another great 
year.

At Day Camp, you earned a total of 7.00 service hours. This includes all hours volunteering at 
set-up, working during the week of program, and during the after-camp takedown process.

Thank you,

Vincent Ouellette
OCBSA Saddleback Cub Scout Day Camp
Youth Volunteer Director
youth@saddlebackdaycamp.org


